
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for P521 Fire/Emergency Response Station (53 Area) Replacement, 

MCB Camp Pendleton, CA in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

the United States Marine Corps, located at 3000 Marine Corps Pentagon, Washington, DC 

20350-3000. The funding would be used to construct a fire emergency response station in the 53 

Area of Marine Corps Base (MCB) Camp Pendleton. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it would provide a facility that meets current design and seismic 

standards, thereby enabling firefighters to effectively and efficiently protect lives and property at 

MCB Camp Pendleton. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 10 U.S.C. Chapter 169 and requested to be authorized in the fiscal year 2024 

National Defense Authorization Act. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


